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28th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

DYW week Monday 3rd February to Thursday 6th February 

 

DYW stands for Developing the Young Workforce.  At Cedarbank School we want to introduce our learners 

to a wide variety of work related experiences.  The week beginning 3rd February is our annual DYW week. 

The theme of the week is who keeps us safe.  I have arranged for the Community Police, the Fire Brigade 

and the Army to visit the school.  If you do not want your child to take part in the army activities, please 

contact me at the school. 

 

There will also be visits from local employers and your child can dress up as a job for a day on Thursday 6th 

February.  There is no need to buy anything expensive and old clothing can be re-purposed. 

 

If you have any questions about the week, please contact me at the school. 

 

Yours faithfully. 

 

 

 

 

C Henderson 

Principal Teacher 
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